Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

190 Röbelen to Sander




Singapore July 9th 1881

Messrs F. Sander & Co, St. Albans, Herts.

Dear Sirs,

We have this day received a telegram from London authorising us to Pay your Mr. Roebelen the sum of £100, and we will duly advise our Manila agents to advance to that gentleman the sum of 500 Spanish dollars.

We are, dear Sirs, yours faithfully, 


John Lindt & Co.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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